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Dear parents and guardians,  

  

 

Re: Year One Mudchute Farm 30th June  

     

  

Earlier this year, our Mudchute Farm visit was postponed, please see rescheduled 

date. We will be travelling by bus to Cutty Sark and walking under the tunnel along 

to Mudchute Farm.  

 

Both classes will depart from school by 9:30. Parent volunteers are asked to arrive at 

school at 9:15. We will be returning to school for end of day. 
 

Children will need packed lunches and a bottle of water on the day. We ask that 

all packed lunches are nut-free in line with our nut-free school policy. Please send 

children dressed appropriately for the weather with warm coats if necessary.   

  

We are relying on the support of parent helpers for this trip to be able to go ahead. 

A big thank you to anyone who has already volunteered to come along. If you 

would be able to come, please contact your class teacher via the office at: 

hscontact@halstow.compassps.uk  

  

  

  

Kind Regards,  

  
Miss Mancey and Miss Fay 
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